April 30, 2014
To the Sheridan School Board and Superintendent Sugg:
It is my intention to fully retire at the end of this school year.

I would like to thank you for allowing me to work part time these last two
years as I eased out of 33 years of active teaching. I am finishing my 19®
year here in Sheridan.

I confess to be looking forward to my retirement!
Sincerely,

KMWW

Roseanna Miller



